
From: "Levitt, Karen" <karen.levitt@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 12/19/2022 4:19:07 PM

Subject: VanDusen Snow Clearing

 

Dear Mayor and Council,

 

The note below is from the GM, Engineering Services, in response to the following question from Councillor 

Dominato: “Did we make any adjustments for dealing with snow removal around Van Dusen?”
 

Staff response:

·        Yesterday, staff received a request from VanDusen Gardens to treat West 37th Avenue from Oak 
Street to Granville Street, which was done once we the Priority 1 routes were sufficiently managed.

·        Additionally, staff has been treating West 33rd Avenue and Oak Street, which creates some 
additional treated parking spaces beyond what is available in the VanDusen Parking lot.

·        These services will continue as long as the Festival of Lights is happening.

All the best,

Karen

 
__________________________________________

Karen Levitt, Deputy City Manager (she/her)

karen.levitt@vancouver.ca telephone 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of 

the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm/Musqueam, Sḵwx̱wú7mesh/Squamish and səlilwətaɬ/Tsleil-Waututh nations

 

 




